
 
 

 
 

 
 

  

NOTICE 
March 15, 2005 

A draft of the proposed new Child Residential Rules has been published for 
public comment. Please go to the Division of MH/DD/SAS website if you 
wish to offer a comment. See the link below: 

http://www.dhhs.state.nc.us/mhddsas/rules/index.html 

http://www.ncdhhs.gov/mhddsas/rules/index.html

